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We are extremely proud of the Satellite and County Academies within North Bucks. We have two Satellite 

Academies and one County Academy. 

1. Athletes 

• We ensure that we invite individuals at appropriate times to Satellite and county sessions. Some of 

our county athletes have also attended East and East Midlands Regional Sessions (be that training 

or match Days). This gives the athletes an opportunity to see the next level of the performance 

pathway.  

• We ran a successful one day camp for younger athletes in October and these were later invited to 

attend a couple of satellite sessions. 

•  Special Congratulations to:  

o  Precious Oyekanmi who is in the East Regional Academy  

o Jada Braithwaite-Scott, who is in the East Regional Performance Academy and the National 

Academy Programme 

o Olivia Conyard  Part time place in the East Midlands Academy 

 

2. Festivals 

• We attended East Region Satellite and County Festivals & East Midlands County Festivals in 

May.  

 

3. Coaches  

• The performance group met throughout the year and discuss the programme and athletes 

and ensured there was continuity throughout all three academies. 

 

4. Presentation Evening 

• We held our first presentation evening for the Academies in May and it was great to see 

athletes and parents in attendance at this informal evening. 

• Congratulations to all the winners: 

The Performance Trademarks 

a. Relentless – Macy Cook 

b. Fearless – Lottie Tangen 

c. Resilient – Alana Doughty 

d. Diverse – Suzie Louis 

e. United – Lis Basnett 

 

 

 

 



f. County  

i. Most Improved – Abbie Garton 

ii. Coaches Player – Amelia Burdett 

g. Satellite – Aylesbury 

i. Most Improved – Ellie Pugh 

ii. Coaches Player – Charlotte Basnett 

h. Satellite – Milton Keynes 

i. Most Improved – Jossy Young 

ii. Coaches Player – Enya Gaughan 

i. 100% attendance 

i. Emily Mack 

 

 

5. 2017/18 

• England Netball have changed their Performance pathway programme and the Regional and 

Regional Performance Academies are now moving into the Superleague Franchises (see 

attached). The county structures will be reviewed early next year. We at North Bucks are 

committed to ensuring that the athletes have the best experience and preparation needed. We 

do not replace the club training and our focus is more the athlete rather than the team. 

• We therefore will be having three Academies this forthcoming season: Under 17s, Under 15s & 

Under 13s 

• Players can progress to any of the Superleague Franchises Under 19 and Under 17 teams – 

currently we have athletes at Surrey Storm, Hertfordshire Mavericks, Wasps and Loughborough 

Lightning age group squads. 

 

• Screening in  July 2017 and summer training in July and August 

 

• Training will be September 2017 through to June 2018 

o Under 13 bi weekly on a Monday and 14 plus weekly on a Monday  
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